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Tuesday 28th February 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Writing Club SATs preparation – Spring 2 

We would like to invite your child to participate in the Year 6 Writing Club this half term.  

 

The club will run on Tuesday 7th March 2023 (due to Parents evening) and then Mondays from 

13th March to 27th March between 3:20 and 4:20pm 

 

The aim will be to help children demonstrate areas of the Year 6 Teaching Assessment Framework 

which is used to assess their writing as part of their end of Key Stage 2 Assessment.  

 
These sessions will be extremely helpful to boost your child’s confidence in writing both in Year 6 and 

ahead of the transition to high school 

Topics covered include 
• Writing with confidence 

• Writing with clarity 

• Correct use of punctuation 

• Correcting spellings 

• Editing skills 

 

Please confirm your child’s attendance via the Pupil Asset portal  

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact either Miss Gascoigne or Miss 

Moore.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Norgate  

Headteacher 
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